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Nash Village Newsletter  
February 2018 
 

All Saints Nash – Services for February & March 2018 
(For details of other services and activities in the Buckingham Benefice please 

go to www.buckinghamparishchurch.org.uk) 
 

Sunday 4
th
 February    Holy Communion     10.00 a.m. 

Sunday 11
th
 February  Morning Prayer      10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday 14
th
 February  Ash Wednesday     12.00 noon 

Sunday 18
th
 February  Holy Communion     10.00 a.m. 

      Deanery Lent Evensong – Radclive  6.00 p.m. 
Sunday 25

th
 February   Church 4 All      10.00 a.m. 

Sunday 4
th
 March    Holy Communion     10.00 a.m. 

      Deanery Lent Evensong    6.00 p.m. 
Sunday 11

th
 March   Mothering Sunday Family Service  10.00 a.m. 

Sunday 18
th
 March   Holy Communion - Palm Sunday  10.00 a.m. 

Sunday 25
th
 March    Church 4 All      10.00 a.m. 

Thursday 29
th
 March   Maundy Thursday     T.B.A. 

Friday 30
th
 March   Good Friday – Meditation    1.00 p.m. 

      Good Friday Easter Family time   10.00 a.m. 
Sunday 1

st
 April    Easter Family Communion    10.00 a.m. 

 
 

For details and more information about the church please go to  
www.nash-bucks-pc.gov.uk and select the ‘Church’ tab. 

 

 
Christmas Collections  

 
A big THANK YOU to everyone who contributed to the collections over the 

Christmas period.  The following amounts were sent to these charities: 
Carol Singing:  £331 for Willen Hospice 

Carol Service: £227 (plus gift aid) for Children in the Caribbean (via the Red 
Cross Disaster Fund) 

Christmas Eve and Christmas Day:  £267 (plus Gift Aid) for Crisis. 
 

Forthcoming Events 
 

Wednesday 14
th

 February Soup Lunch following Church Service  
(1.00 p.m. approx.) 

Friday 9
th

 March - Weekday Lunch. 
Sunday 25

th
 March – Benefice Lunch at Nash 

 
 
 
 

http://www.buckinghamparishchurch.org.uk
http://www.nash-bucks-pc.gov.uk
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Weekday Lunch 
 

Friday 9
th

 March 2018 - Nash Village Hall 
This two course lunch is a popular social occasion for those who are in the village during the 
day on a weekday.  It is organised by members of All Saints’ Church on a non-profit making 

basis. Tickets (£5 for adults and £2 for children) are available from  
Margaret Hedges or Vicky Southby 

Tickets will not be sold at the door so do book in advance letting us know if you’re vegetarian or 
have other special dietary requirements. 

 
NASH  BEETLE  DRIVE 

 
Still a few tickets available, first come, first served! 

SATURDAY 27th January 

at the Village Hall 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Doors open 5.45 for 6pm prompt start, finish by 8.30pm. 
Sausage supper, with puddings, bring your own drinks. 

ADULTS £5, 11 and under  £1, under 5 free 
Tickets from Pam King 

 
Fairtrade Fortnight 

 
Fairtrade fortnight is coming up from 26

th
 February- 10

th
 March. 

I will be holding a  Fairtrade tea/ coffee  afternoon on 7
th

 March from 2.30- 5pm at my house 
Lomagundi, High Street. 

There will be a stall with Fairtrade goods and cakes etc.  
Please come and support this very worthwhile charity . 

Vicky. 
 

Lost and Found. 
 

We have various items of lost property. Please see below and contact us if you think they 
might be yours. 

 
a) a gold coloured ring found in the village hall at the beginning of December 
b) a silver bracelet found outside the church last year 
c) a very good pair of sheepskin gloves left following our New Year drinks on 30

th
 December. 

 
If they are not claimed they will be given to charity. 

 

Knit and Natta Group 
 

The next Knit and Natta group will be on  27
th

 February from 2.30 – 5pm. There is help 
available for those who might like to learn how to knit. We’d love to see you knitters, learners or 

non-knitters alike! Come and join us.  
Vicky 
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Nash Parish Council 
 

Nash Park, further unauthorised building activity. Action by AVDC is still awaited to 
bring the matter before the High Court in order to enforce the injunction affecting the site. The 
Parish Council have been told by AVDC that they hope to be able to provide an update by mid-
January. 
 
The rebuilding of Church Farm. The deadline for compliance with the enforcement 
notice was 7 December 2017. The Enforcement Officer at AVDC wrote to the Parish Council 
on 18 January and the full text of his email is set out below: 
 
‘I would apologise for the delay in responding which in part has occurred because I have been 
concentrating my attention on Nash Park. The listed building enforcement notice dated 3 May 
2016 as you mention had a compliance date of 7 December 2017. The Council, however, has 
the power to extend the period for compliance in appropriate instances where it is satisfied 
from the reasons given for non compliance, that reasonable steps are being carried out to 
ensure compliance, and that they will be completed with an acceptable time frame. In this 
instance Mr Lascelles has kept me aware of progress to secure compliance since the issue of 
the notice, and from time to time he has sought my guidance and comment on the details of 
the scheme or its implementation. However,  for various reasons there has been slippage of 
around 12 months of his initial anticipated date for the erection of the timber frame, and that 
a  start date of May 2018 is now planned with no indication as of yet of a planned completion 
date.  I recognise the concerns expressed  by the Parish Council and others that to date work 
has not started in earnest on the works and that the compliance date set out in the notice will 
not be met and that queries have been raised as to what action we propose to take to secure 
compliance, which is understandable in the context of the lengthy time line of the matter.  
In instances where compliance is not achieved within the given timeframe we have three 
options, to give an extension of time, to prosecute for failing to comply with the notice, or finally 
to take direct action and carryout the works ourselves. As a way forward for addressing the 
matters raised above, I wrote to Mr Lascelles at the end of November suggesting  that he 
wrote to the Council requesting an extension of time to comply with the notice, supported by a 
brief chronology of action to date, an explanation why compliance has not been achieved by 
the given date  and setting out the anticipated/ programmed schedule for the works. 
This information  would give us a basis for considering whether an extension should be 
granted and by how much, together with a degree of confidence that if an extension was 
granted the work would be carried out.  In similar instances we have agreed a rolling timetable 
of targets for specific stages of the development to ensure this surety.  I enclose a copy of Mr 
Lascelles’s response for your information and I have since received a copy of correspondence 
from the oak framing company, that reassures me that they have been engaged and of their 
programme for the delivery of the timber frame.  The objective for serving the notice in the first 
place was to secure the rebuilding of the structure. In this case the owner has consistently 
since the service of a notice indicated a willingness to comply and has been working towards 
compliance and has entered into commitments with providers/contractors to carryout the 
required works. Whilst, it is recognised that regrettably there has been considerable  slippage, 
it nevertheless remains the case that the owner is committed to carrying out the required works 
and to fulfilling the objectives of serving the notice in the first place.  In that context an 
extension of the time taken to comply with the notice is the most appropriate option and in 
consultation with colleagues I will be formulating a rolling programme of the key stages of the 
works and timescales so that we can closely monitor progress.’        
 
The accompanying letter from the land owner states that if the new frame is constructed in 
June then he would hope to be living in the house by September 2018 albeit the building will 
not be completely finished. 
 
As the above has only just been received the Parish Council has yet to reply to AVDC on the 
matter. 
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Planning application 17/04533/APP – 9 houses on land at Church Farm, 4 Stratford Rd. 
Residents may be aware that a new planning application has been submitted. It is very similar 
to the previous application which was refused by AVDC, other than some changes to layout 
and additional planning and drainage arguments. While the yellow planning notice on site 
states that comments should be made by 25 January the Parish Council understand that 
comments can still be made after this date up until the date of determination of the application. 
However, the sooner comments are made the more likely they going to be considered by the 
Planning Officer dealing with the application. If you have not yet commented you are therefore 
encouraged to do so. 
 
2018/19 Nash PC precept. This will increase to £13,300 from £12,500, an increase of 
6.4%. This is the first increase in the Parish Council precept for 4 years. Almost half of the 
increase is a result of the Parish Council deciding to support a Play Around the Parishes event 
in the recreation ground on the afternoon of Tuesday 14 August, cost £350. It should also be 
noted that the Parish Council has taken over responsibility for the cutting of the grass belong to 
Bucks County Council. This has meant the grass is cut regularly every 2 weeks in the season 
rather than irregularly as was the case with BCC. The cost of this is currently £4,000 but the 
grant from BCC for the work is only £1,522 and therefore the shortfall is made up by the Parish 
Council out of the precept. Full details as to how the budget has been calculated can be found 
on the PC website under Finance. 
 
New website. The Parish Council now has a new website which can be found at the 

original address, nash-bucks-pc.gov.uk 

The village website can now be found at, www.nashvillage.org. There is a link between the 2 

websites. 

As mentioned in the last newsletter the reason for the new Parish Council website is to 
improve transparency of information relating to the work of the Parish Council and it is hoped 
that the new website will help residents to find information more easily. The change comes 
about as a result of the Government’s Transparency Code, and which applies to small Parish 
Council’s such as Nash. This requires a large amount of information relating to Parish Councils 
to be assessable via websites. There is a Government fund to help with the cost of a new 
website and the Parish Council has obtained a grant from it which covers the full cost of the 
new website arrangements.  
 
The village annual litter collection – can you help? This will take place on Saturday 3 
March, meeting in the Village Hall car park at 10.00am. It will last for 1.5-2 hours. Residents 
are encouraged to take part as this event plays an important role in collecting litter deposited 
around the village. Indeed it may be the only time that this is collected each year. Please bring 
gloves and wear stout shoes. Rubbish bags and litter collection sticks will be provided. Please 
note that residents taking part are responsible for their own safety as well as that of any 
children accompanying them. Each resident taking part will be entitled to a free pint of beer or 
glass of wine or a soft drink at the Village Pump later in the evening. 
 
Adam Collins voluntary work around the village. Over the last six months Adam has 
been doing various voluntary jobs around the village for the Parish Council and the Church as 
part of his Duke of Edinburgh Award. The Parish Council (and the Church) would like to thank 
Adam (and his parents, Rhys and Cath in support) for the useful work carried out. 
 
Potholes. With the deterioration in the conditions of the roads potholes are an 
increasing problem. You can report potholes, as well as any other road issue, using the 
Report It forms on the county council website. In an emergency, for instance a severe road 
defect, a flooded road, or a tree in the road, you can always call Transport for 
Buckinghamshire on 01296 382416 or 486630 (out of hours). The online reporting tool is 
at www.buckscc.gov.uk/services/transport-and-roads/report-a-problem/report-a-pothole/ 
 
 

http://www.nashvillage.org
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYnVja3NjYy5nb3YudWsvc2VydmljZXMvdHJhbnNwb3J0LWFuZC1yb2Fkcy9yZXBvcnQtYS1wcm9ibGVtL3JlcG9ydC1hLXBvdGhvbGUv&r=10898510805&d=5513595&p=1&t=h&h=ba6a6b4e1e4f21577882a20e5eefe8f3
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Update from Village Hall Social Committee  
 

We are planning a series of great events over the course of the year, including last year’s 
popular festival on 14th July (save the date) and a Treasure Hunt & Winter BBQ on 17th 

February.  
 

To help us plan and deliver events that work  for the village, please join our Facebook group - 
search for Nash Village Hall Committee Social Group on Facebook and ask to join as we are 
keeping it a closed community for the village. Please complete the questionnaire accessed on 

the page, also hard copy within the newsletter  and accessible via the below link: 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/niPMsuRNrlPtOyTn2 
 

Thank you for your input and cooperation! 
 

Nash Village Hall Social Sub Committee 

Nash NDP 
 
The Committee were pleased to be able to present the latest draft of the Neighbourhood 
Development plan to the village, in the Village Hall, on the evening of 20th January 2018, 
Despite the weather turning from rain to snow and bitter cold as the day went on, over 30 
people came along, listened to the presentation and gave comments and suggestions for 
improvements.  
 
The meeting agreed with the decision to go for a "Criteria-based" NDP and supported, with 
some agreed suggestions, the view that the criteria specified should help maintain the 
character of Nash while allowing gradual development in the future.  
 
Prior to the meeting, along with a leaflet drop to every house, public notices and "Nash Alerts", 
the Parish Council added the latest draft of the NDP to their website. It remains there for you to 
read and print off. When any future versions are created, including the one with the changes 
from the meeting, they will be posted there too.  
 
The next stage is to pass the draft NDP to the consultants who will ensure it meets required 
standards and they will then submit it to the legally-required external consultation process. 
Assuming that goes according to plan the referendum will be held later in the year, by AVDC, 
so that the NDP is legally adopted to include our wishes for how Nash grows over the next 20-
30 years. 
 
The Nash NDP Committee 

Triangle of land between Little Horwood and Winslow Roads. Residents may be aware 
of the poor condition of this piece of land on the edge of the village. Owing to motorists driving 
over the land it is now severely rutted and service ducts are exposed and at risk of damage. As 
a result BCC are proposing to repair the area and install curbing and posts to prevent this area 
being used by motorists. No date has yet been set for the works. 
 
Meetings. The meetings of the Parish Council in 2018 will take place on 12 April, 17 May 
(Annual Parish meeting and Annual Parish Council meeting following thereafter), 19 July, 20 
September and 15 November. Meetings start at 7.30pm (other than the APM which starts at 
7pm) and all residents of Nash are welcome to attend and speak. 
 
John Hamilton,  
Nash Parish Clerk 

https://goo.gl/forms/niPMsuRNrlPtOyTn2
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Mobile Library: 
 

BCC’s Mobile Library (BM1) will call at Holywell Cottages (Route 15) from 10.20 
to 10.35 on Thursdays February 8th and March 8th 2018 

 

https://www.buckscc.gov.uk/services/libraries/community/mobile-libraries/mobile-
libraries-timetable/ 

Would you be interested in receiving the newsletter by email? 
 

Please send an email with “Newsletter” in the subject line to 
marchcottage@hotmail.co.uk 

Nash Websites 
 

There are now 2 websites for the village. 

The Parish Council’s website which can be found at nash-bucks-pc.gov.uk 

The Nash village website can now be found at www.nashvillage.org. 

NASH FELLOWSHIP 
 

Nash Fellowship meet each Thursday afternoon in Nash Village Hall from 2.30 till 4.00 PM, the 
speaker on the 25 January will be Mrs Jenny Boxwell, we have a different speaker each week.  

We finish our meetings with tea/coffee and biscuits. 
All are welcome. 

 
The Lord is my shepherd, I shall not want. 

Psalm 23 Verse 1 

From the Editor 

Welcome to the February edition of the Nash  

Newsletter. Items for the April edition should be  

sent to me by email: marchcottage@hotmail.co.uk 

The closing date is Friday 23 March 2018  
Clare Bourne 

http://www.nashvillage.org
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Refuse Collections 
www.aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk/find-your-bin-day 

 

Food waste:   Every Tuesday 
General waste:  Tuesdays 30 January, 13 & 27 February, 13 & 27 March 
Recycling:   Tuesdays 23 January, 6 & 20 February, 6 & 20 March 
Garden waste:  Mondays 29 January, 12 & 26 February, 12 & 26 March 

(Please make sure your bin is out for 06.30 for garden waste) 
 

If AVDC misses a collection, then report this within 48 hours either by phone to 
AVDC (01296 585858) or via their website.  

The views expressed by contributors to this newsletter are not 
necessarily those of the Editor or Nash PCC.  Inclusion of an 

advertisement does not constitute any recommendation or 
endorsement of the organisations concerned. 

THORNBOROUGH CRICKET CLUB PLAYERS 2018 SEASON 
 

Thornborough Cricket Club, (TCC) currently run 2 x Saturday teams playing in the SNCL 
(South Northants Cricket League), one in the Premier Division and the other in Division 
4. The season runs from May to August (16 weeks). 
 
Our club has an ethos of “providing cricket for all abilities” and is a great transition for 
youngsters (12+) into adult cricket. At least 8 of our regular first team came through the 
youth route starting as juniors and progressing into key first team players. 
 
Like many cricket clubs, fielding 2 full teams of 11 each week is a constant challenge. 
We wish to make you aware that we (TCC) are looking to recruit players. Any interested 
players (of all abilities and ages) would be made very welcome.   
 
We have indoor nets booked at the Royal Latin School booked Monday nights from 
26/02/18 to 09/04/18 6.30 to 7.30. 
 
Looking to have several events including a pool tournament being held at the Two 
Brewers Thornborough 2pm cue off, a quiz night, and car rally Sunday April 8th, before 
the season starts as an introduction to the club and members. 
 

If you are interested in playing local cricket at a friendly, fun club with a great social 
atmosphere, please do not hesitate to contact either Ian Davies (IDavies@igph.net) or 

John Osborn (j.osborn019@outlook.com) to confirm your interest.  

mailto:IDavies@igph.net
mailto:j.osborn019@outlook.com
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Visits to Greatmoor Energy from Waste  

 

Do you ever wonder what happens to the things you put in your waste bin?  Your recycling is 

sorted and passed onto recycling companies, but what about your non-recyclable waste? 

 

So far over 2500 visitors to Greatmoor Energy from Waste have found out. 

 

All of the residual (non-recyclable) household waste generated in Buckinghamshire is now 

processed at the Greatmoor Energy from Waste facility, at Woodham, near Aylesbury.  

Greatmoor is operated by FCC Environment, in partnership with Buckinghamshire County 

Council. 

 
Greatmoor has the capacity to treat up to 300,000 tonnes of waste a year (approximately 900 
tonnes a day), waste which would otherwise have gone to landfill.   As a result, it generates a 

minimum of 22 megawatts of electricity to the national grid – meeting the energy needs of 
around 36,000 homes.  

 
This alternative treatment of waste will result in a saving to Buckinghamshire County Council of 

approximately £150 million over the 30 year life of the contract.  

 
Guided tours of Greatmoor are available by prior agreement and at no charge.  Visiting groups 
have included WIs, U3As, Rotary Clubs, Scouts, Cubs, Primary Schools, Colleges and lots of 

others.  
 

A group visit to Greatmoor can be tailored to your requirements and will include a tour around 

the facility, which includes the control room (where you will be able to see the cranes loading 

the waste), a visit to the viewing hatch providing an exciting view into the heart of the fire, the 

turbine hall and the huge condenser fans, which is an experience not to be missed. 

The maximum group size for a tour is 15.  School visits are available for Key Stage 2 upwards. 

 

Cllr Bill Chapple OBE, Buckinghamshire County Council's Cabinet Member for Planning & 

Environment, said: "Greatmoor is a great asset to Buckinghamshire, and I'd really recommend 

that people take this opportunity to see the plant in operation and find out how it helps us 

reduce the environmental impact of our waste while at the same time saving money." 

 

Feedback from visitors includes “ The tutor had a really good knowledge and explained it all 

well.  The tour was such a good experience and really interesting.  I think that all the general 

public should have an opportunity”   and  “Very informative but not too much sitting around so 

the children got bored or disruptive - they were kept engaged throughout” 

 

If you aren’t a member of a local group but would like a tour, why come to one of our open tour 
days?   

 

Greatmoor is holding four public open tour days in 2018.   

These are on the following Saturdays - March 17
th
, June 30

th
, September 22

nd
 and November 

24
th
. 

On each day there will be tours, at 10am, 12.30 and 3pm.  Please note that places are 

available on a strictly booking in advance basis only.  There is a minimum age limit of 12 on 

open tours. 

 

For more information about Greatmoor please visit  www.Greatmoor.co.uk  

http://www.Greatmoor.co.uk
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GRACE BARDIN 
GARMENTS ALTERATIONS & RESTYLING 

 
With over 25 years’ experience in fashion I offer friendly and reliable service in all 
aspects of garments alterations and restyling. 
My expertise and high quality workmanship is based on an in-depth 
knowledge of the structure and manufacture of both ladies and 
menswear, including wedding attire. 
My comprehensive service for ladies and gentlemen includes:  
Suits & Coats (both Ladies and Gentlemen) 
 
I specialize in the alterations or restyling of “Occasion Wear” 
and Men’s Dress-Wear: 
Cocktail and Evening Gowns: Bridal Wear including Couture Wedding 
Gowns, Bridesmaids, Flower Girls and Page-Boy Outfits, Groom Wear   
as well as the Mother and Father of the Bride & Groom 
Cravats & Waistcoats for Wedding and Special events 
 
I am located in the Stony Stratford area and would welcome the 
opportunity to discuss your requirements. 

 
Please contact Grace on: Phone: 01908 567 326 or 

Mobile: 0747 9280 400 
Email: grace-bardin@hotmail.co.uk  
Website: www.gracebardin.co.uk 

Dean Cardwell 
Pest Control and Deer Management 

 
Over 30 years of experience in vermin and deer. 

Pest Management including: rats, mice, moles, rabbits, 
squirrels, wasps, ants, cockroaches, fleas etc. 

 
Control of all vermin and management of deer. 

 
Nash, Buckinghamshire 

 
07922 724 875 
 07872 107 480 

deancardwell@btinternet.com 

mailto:grace-bardin@hotmail.co.uk
http://www.gracebardin.co.uk/
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Nash Gardening Services 

 
Ring Pam or Kevin on 

07545 999842 
 

For all general garden maintenance 
 

“One-off” or regular jobs undertaken 
 

Locally based 
 

26 High Street 
Nash 

 
Newsletter Advertising Rates: 

 
Full page: £15 per issue, or £80 for six issues 

(i.e. a full year) 
 

Half page: £7 per issue or £40 for six issues 
(i.e. a full year) 

 
Small Ad:  £4 per issue or £21 for six issues 

(i.e. a full year) 
 

Please contact Margaret Hedges m.s.hedges@btinternet.com  if you are 
interested 
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Peter Weatherhead 
Gardening & Property Maintenance 

 
01908 867131 
07802 623499 

1 The Green, Nash.  
 

General building and house maintenance. 
 

Gardening, hedge trimming, grass cutting, patios, 
ponds, decking, fencing, landscaping etc. 

 
Experienced contractor, reliable with attention to 

detail. 
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Winslow Community Bus 

www.winslowbus.com 
wdcbenquiries@btconnect.com 

01296 715786 
ALL are welcome to come on the Community Bus – 

 we pick up near to your home and  carry your shopping for you if you’re good! 
*Denotes bus pass accepted 

 

Tuesday 6th February - Buckingham Bus* – 1 hour in town 1 hour in Tesco 
Thursday 8th February  - Westcroft Shopping* Morrisons, Boots, Aldi etc. 
Thursday 15th February – Lunch at The Crown in Cuddington £4.50 travel 
Tuesday 20th February – Visit  Batsford Arboretum, 56-acre gardens with trees and shrubs from around 
the world, a plant centre and cafe. near Moreton in Marsh, lovely snowdrop display . £15.00 includes 
travel. 
Thursday 22nd February - Westcroft Shopping* Morrisons, Boots, Aldi etc. 
Monday 26th February – Asda in MK1 – also M&S, H&M, Primark etc. £4.00 
Tuesday 6th March - Buckingham Bus* – 1 hour in town 1 hour in Tesco 
Thursday 8th March - Westcroft Shopping* Morrisons, Boots, Aldi etc. 
Thursday 15th March – Local lunch at The Crown Great Horwood £3.50 travel 
Tuesday 20th March – Visit Frosts Garden Centre – ( OAP lunch only £7.95 for 2 courses!) £5.00 
Thursday 22nd March - Westcroft Shopping* Morrisons, Boots, Aldi etc. 
Thursday 29th March – Visit RAF Museum Hendon –world renowned collection of over 100 aircraft, 
wartime memorabilia, uniforms and other artefacts. £10.00 
 
***NEW Milton Keynes THEATRE PROGRAMME OUT – Book now!*** 
 
All prices are for tickets in Band A price range (Circle or stalls) and travel.  
Performances start 2.30pm unless otherwise stated. Door to door service! 
 
Wed 21st February – Beautiful –award winning Carole King musical. Countless classics – ‘Natural 
Woman’, Take Good Care of my Baby’, ‘You’ve got a Friend’ ‘It might as well Rain Until September’, 
‘Locomotion’ – Circle N £39.50 (19/1/18) 
Wed 28th February – Hedda Gabler – National Theatre thrilling new production of Ibsen’s masterpiece. 
Circle B £24.50 (26/1/18) 
Wed 21st March – Crazy for You – Mistaken identities, heartbreak, happiness and great Gershwin tunes 
such as ‘I Got Rhythm’, ‘They Can’t Take That Away from Me’, Embraceable you’ with Claire Sweeney 
and Tom Chambers. Circle L £36.00 
Wed 16th May – Summer Holiday – all Cliff’s hits – ‘Travelling Light’, ‘Bachelor Boy’, ‘Move It’, ‘Living 
Doll’,  ‘The Young Ones’, etc. etc.! Circle H £24.50 22/2/18 
Wed 23rd May -  The Case of the Frightened Lady  all star cast to be announced – a chilling complex 
thriller directed by Roy Marsden. Circle B £32.50 22/2/18 
Wed 4th July - Love from a Stranger Agatha Christie’s rarely seen thriller in a brand new production 
designed by Mike Britton. Stalls D £29.50 22/2/18 
Wed 11th July - An Officer and a Gentleman –the musical. Many 80’s classics ‘Up Where We Belong’, 
‘Girls Just Want to Have Fun’, etc. Circle J £38.0022/2/18 
Wed 18th July  – Flashdance  starring Strictly Joanne Clifton -–Circle D £29.50 
Wed 26th September 2018 - War Horse – Circle D £50.00 
 
 
 
 

http://www.winslowbus.com/
mailto:wdcbenquiries@btconnect.com
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LIVE STREAMING FROM COVENT GARDEN  
These MUST be booked well in advance. They average about 3hrs running time with intervals. Start 
time: 7.15pm.  
Per show: Adults: £28.00 Seniors: £26.00 door to door service. 
 
Programme 

Wed 7th February – ROH –Tosca Drama, passion and fabulous music – Puccini’s operatic thriller is 
one of the great opera experiences. Dan Ettinger conducts a star cast led by Adrianne 
Pieczonka, Joseph Calleja and Gerald Finley. 

Wed 28th February – Royal Ballet –The Winter’s Tale Shakespeare’s tale of love and loss becomes 
compelling dance drama in Christopher Wheeldon’s ballet adaptation, with music by Joby 
Talbot. 

Tues 6th March – ROH Carmen (6.45pm) Bizet’s classic French opera stars Anna Goryachova in 
Barrie Kosky’s intense production. 

Wed 4th April – ROH Macbeth Verdi’s opera inspired by Shakespeare’s tragedy is conducted by 
Antonio Pappano, with a magnificent cast including Anna Netrebko, Željko Lučić and Ildebrando 
D’Arcangelo. 

Thursday 3rd May –Royal Ballet – Manon Kenneth MacMillan’s powerful telling of Manon and Des 
Grieux’s tragic love is a masterpiece of modern ballet, set to music by Massenet. 

Tuesday 12th June – Swan Lake The Royal Ballet presents a new production of Tchaikovsky’s 
magnificent classical ballet, with additional choreography by Liam Scarlett and designs by John 
Macfarlane. 

 
Book now as shows sell out quickly. Trips may be cancelled if not enough interest. Book one, some or 
all! Why not give it a go! 
 

 

 

The Winslow Community Bus 
needs more volunteer drivers!! 

If you are aged between 30 and 70 years of age, have a D1 on 
your licence, and have some spare time, please consider 

becoming a driver for your local community bus. You can do as 
much or as little as you like, from shorter local runs to some of our 

longer day trips. We visit all kinds of places, garden centres, 
stately homes, shopping centres, countryside drives as well as our 
regular bus services, and the people who use the bus are a very 

friendly crowd! 
We offer certificated training to MIDAS standard, and pay out-of-

pocket expenses. Please ring or email for more info: 
01296 715786 

wdcbenquiries@btconnect.com 

mailto:wdcbenquiries@btconnect.com
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Nash Produce Show 2018 
 

We have had two successful produce shows incorporated into 
the village fete. This year we hope to organise the fete in June 

so it is planned to hold a “stand alone” produce show in the 
autumn. 

 
So, if you are planning to thumb through your seed catalogue 

make sure you don’t forget the proposed vegetable classes for 
this year’s show: 

  
1) 3 tomatoes of one variety, but any variety can be shown. 

 
2) 5 beans of one variety, but any variety of bean can be 

shown. 
 

3) 3 root vegetables of one variety, but any variety can be 
shown. 

 
4) The pumpkin with the largest girth.  

(This class will be measured growing in your garden as we 
don’t want to spoil your Halloween lantern!) 

 
If you want to help organise the show, please contact Pam 

King or Hilary Young 

 
 


